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ADDENDUM # 3
RFP # 17-21, U.S. Communities Cleaning Supplies,
Equipment & Custodial Related Products, Services and Solutions

July 12,2019

Fresno Unified School District is in receipt of the attached Home Depot Pro Memorandum for
RFP# 17-21, U.S. Communities Cleaning Supplies, Equipment & Custodial Related Products,
Services and Solution. Addendum # 3 is issued as acknowledgment of Interline Brands, Inc. dba
SupplyWorks merge into Home Depot U.S.A., Inc. and currently operating as The Home Depot
Pro or The Home Depot Pro Institutional.

Addendum #3 and Home Depot Pro Memorandum is accepted by Fresno Unified School District
as the lead agency into and as part of the OMNIA Partners/U.S. Communities contract as of July
12,2019.

Edward Collins
Interim Executive Director of Purchasing Manager
Fresno Unified School District
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MEMORANDUM
RFP #17-21
Fresno Unified School District

Cleaning Supplies, Equipment, & Custodial Related Products, Services, & Solutions

As we continue our journey to become One Home Depot, we are pleased to announce that

Interline Brands,

Inc. d/b/a SupplyWorks has merged into Home Depot U.S.A., Inc.

As of February 3, 2019, SupplyWorks now operates as The Home Depot Pro or The Home Depot

Pro Institutional.

All existing SupplyWorks customers utilizing our OMNIA Partners/U.S. Communities contract can
expect the following as a result of this change:

No change to the current Terms & Conditions of OMNIA Partners/U.S. Communities
contract 17 -21 with Fresno Unified School District.

Our Federal Tax ID number is changing to 58-1853319. Please see attached for a
new W9 for your reference. -

Please change the remit name to The Home Depot Pro going forward; the remit
address will remain the same. ‘

Our website address will remain www.supplyworks.com.

Your account number, sales professional and set preferences on supplyworks.com
for ordering products will not change.

In the coming weeks and months, you will see a rolling transition to The Home
Depot Pro logo on all communication including invoices, packing slips, emails, etc...

For further information or any questions, please contact your local Home Depot Pro Account

executive or:

"Becky Newell _ John Pettinelli
Business Development Manager Director of Government Solutions
Becky.Newell@supplyworks.com - John.Pettinelli@supplyworks.com

Phone 856.425.5286 , ~ Phone 609.820.8593



